
Den  Leader  Appreciation:
Christina Carlson

Mayflower Council celebrates the work of Pack 100
Westborough’s Lions Leader

Christina  Carlson
of  Pack  100
Westborough

It’s Den Leader Appreciation Month in the Mayflower Council.
Today, we recognize Christina Carlson of Pack 100 Westborough
as our first Den Leader of the Week for May 2024.

“Christina is an AMAZING Den Leader! She is enthusiastic and
incredibly organized, dedicating a lot of time and effort to
organizing great meetings that our Lions love! She’s great
with our youngest Cubs and is very kind and inclusive,” says
the nomination from her den. “Christina shows her dedication
to the Scouting mission by providing outstanding den meetings
and always thinking of new activities that engage the Scouts.”

“Den Leaders Light the Way!” Scouters! It’s time to celebrate
some of your extraordinary leaders. Using your suggestions,
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the  Mayflower  Council  will  recognize  our  superlative  Den
Leaders via social media weekly in May.

Meanwhile,  each  officially  registered  Den  Leader  in  the
Council will receive a limited edition commemorative patch!

Remember,  nominate  your  best  den  leaders  here.
Congratulations,  Christina,  and  thank  you!

https://251sa.org/dlam24

